
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Bob Whitechurch, Doris Lavallee, Matthew Lachance, Guy Rivard 
Finance Secretary – Lori Van Den Bussche 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  Couples may 
be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

Our Parish Bulletin 
22nd Sunday of Ordinary Time 

September 2nd, 2018 

 
 
 
  Blessed Sacrament Church                                      St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 
Sunday, September 2nd - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier  

11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache 
Tuesday, September 4th - No mass today 
Wednesday, September 5th - 5:00 p.m. – Elie – Mass intention for deceased family members requested by 

Claire Bernardin 
Thursday, September 6th - 9:30 a.m. – Elie Manor 
Friday, September 7th - 2:30 p.m. – Elie – Adoration 
 3:30 p.m. – Mass 
Saturday, September 8th - 9:30 a.m. – St. Eustache 
Sunday, September 9th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier  

11:00 a.m. – Elie 

Ministry Schedule 
Sunday, September 2nd  Sunday, September 9th  

Readers First: Bob Whitechurch 
 Second: Doris Lavallee (English) 
 Intercessions: Len Desilets 

Readers First: Brigitte Rivard 
 Second: Paulette Trudel 
 Intercessions: Brigitte Rivard 

Welcoming ministers/ 
 Collection ushers: Dean & Shelley Combot 

Welcoming ministers/ 
 Collection ushers: Gauthier family 

Presentation of gifts: Glen McKay and Roger Menard Presentation of gifts: Simone Desilets and Grace 
Petersen 

Communion ministers: Glen McKay 
    Ad lib 
   Guy Rivard 

Communion ministers: Vince Gillis 
    Gerry Senecal 
   Lucille Beaudin 

Collection counters: Bob, Jeanine and Aline Collection counters: Vic & Louise Beaudin 
Church cleaners: Elie (Aug 27 – Sep 8) – Linda Lyons and Aline Bernardin  
  St. Eustache (Sep 3 – Sep 15) – André & Sylvia Allard and Yvonne Fleury 
Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, Roger 
Menard, Linda Stewart, Robert Boudreau, Louise McKay, Fernand Menard, Joan Regnier, Jackie Harapiak, 
William McKay, Aimé Bernardin 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick 
and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 
 
 
 



 
Religious Education 

“Let the little children come to me; do not prevent them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these”. (Mark 10:14) 

~~~~~ 

August 2018 

Dear Parish Family, 
Your local parishes are very excited to announce Catechism will be back in our parishes this fall!  
The primary task of Religious Education is to build a loving, caring and sharing Catholic Community. 
We are holding classes for grades 1 through 4. These will be regular weekly classes starting in 
September and ending in May. 
We will also be holding classes for the Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Communion (grades 
2 and 3) as well as Confirmation (grades 7 & 8).  Start date to be determined. 
As we are starting to put the program together we need your help to ensure we have enough space 
and teachers to hold the programs. 
PLEASE REGISTER YOUR CHILD NOW WHILE THE INFORMATION IS IN YOUR HANDS! 
Contact Nickole at 204-353-2851 
We thank you for your continued support in your parishes and your child's Catholic Education. 

Sincerely, 
Nickole Bernardin   Blessed Sacrament Parish 

~~~~~ 
Prayer for the Start of a New Year 
O God, we long to know you and to love you, but the busyness of life often gets in the way. Help us to 
recognize the ordinary, daily ways that our family can learn about you and grow closer to you. We know that 
you are with us, leading us and guiding us on our way. Amen 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
St. Eustache Day 

Everyone Is Welcome! 
$20 / ticket 

Mass at 4:30 p.m. at St. Eustache Church 
Cocktails 5:30 p.m. 
Dinner 6:00 p.m. 

Entertainment by Brandi Vezina & Guests at St. Eustache Cartier Hall 
For more info / tickets call 204-295-1254  or email steustachemmflocal@gmail.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 


